
 
231109 Dr. Williams’ Weekly Update 

Dear Parents,  
  
Last week, we introduced you to our new website. Our new website is more user-friendly and gives you greater access to 
school-related information. You will be able to see our students and staff engaged in a variety of activities and learn more 
about how we aim to grow our students’ abilities to help them develop their gifts and talents. Please take a moment to 
look through the website and let us know what you think.  

  
This week, we wanted to showcase an amazing STEAM project from some of our Middle School 
students. Students in G8 Science class have been learning about the importance of the fossil record 
in predicting the earth's history. To develop a deeper understanding of fossils, students created a 
fossil creation lab. In this lab, students used several techniques to form different kinds of fossils, 
employing their artistic talents to capture realistic textures in cast fossils. Now that these clay 
fossils have hardened, they will later use them to demonstrate how a mold fossil is made.  
  
We want to remind everyone of the uniform policy as the weather changes.  The outermost layer 

of a student’s clothing attire must be a school-issued uniform item worn inside the school building. Students are welcome 
to wear additional personal clothing outside, but once they enter the building their outermost layer must be a school-
issued uniform item. We do appreciate your help and understanding in this situation.   
  
Our lost and found is starting to fill up with jackets and other items left behind. Please remind your students to check the 
lost and found if they have misplaced any items.  
  
Here are some important dates and reminders to be aware of for the coming weeks.  
              
  
Fall Family Festival  

• November 17th, 5:00-8:00 pm. Information was sent out earlier this week providing more details about FFF. Please 
click on the link to find more details about FFF. Through this link, you will be able to RSVP.   

  
LifePlus Conference/Working Days  

• November 23-24th. No students on these days  
  
  
Middle School Science Fair  

• December 1
st

 2:40-3:30 pm in the ISW Gym. More details will be forthcoming.  
  
  
Pride Chip Total  
  

Liddell Leopards -            699 points  
Taylor Tigers -            537 points  
Morrison Mountain Lions -     494 points  
Goforth Jaguars -  446 points  

  
  
For the month of November, our LifePlus 9 Qualities of Life focus is Curiosity. Ask your child(ren) what they have learned 
about Curiosity and how it has impacted them this month.  
  
Have a great Weekend Wildcat Family!  
  
Dr. Williams  

https://iswuxi.com/
https://lifeplus.instructure.com/courses/5192/files/folder/2023%20Fall?preview=2363155
https://lifeplus.instructure.com/courses/5192/files/folder/2023%20Fall?preview=2363158
https://lifeplus.instructure.com/courses/5192/files/folder/2023%20Fall?preview=2363143
https://forms.office.com/r/5ch7pAvDGZ
https://lifeplus.instructure.com/courses/5192/files/folder/2023%20Fall?preview=2355672

